Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Ron Piret <rrpiret@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 8:49 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor!

Mr. Barnes:

Coupled with the current extended drought which could become the "norm" rather than the "occasional," intentionally
increasing the water temperature of Lake Almanor can only result in a negative impact to the lake and it's surrounding
area. We already experience a very high and extended algae bloom which impacts water quality and certainly has
impacts on both fish and humans.

Warming water for a bath is sensible, but intentionally warming a lake makes no sense.

Ron R. Piret



